
 

 

 
 

Notice to All Bidders 
NOTICE OF SOLICITATION TO ROOFING & MASONRY CONTRACTORS 

 
Sealed bids for the Manufacturers Hanover Exterior Stabilization Project in Olean, NY will 
be received until 3pm 5-15-17 at the Owner’s Office at 101 East State St. Olean, NY where 
they will be opened. Each bid must be prepared and submitted in accordance with the Bidding 
and Contract Documents. Bidders must have a minimum of 5 years successful experience in 
completion of similar projects for State, National, or locally registered landmarks. 
 
The successful bidder will be required to furnish a Performance Bond for 100% of the amount of 
the Contract. 
 
This project is being funded in part by a grant administered by Empire State Development. 
Under Article 15A, Executive Law, It is the policy of the State of New York to encourage 
participation of minority and woman-owned business enterprises in State-funded projects. The 
Contractor, by bidding on the contract, acknowledges understanding and support of this policy 
and pledges to fully cooperate with the City of Olean Urban Renewal Agency in meeting NYS 
requirements as set forth in the Bidding and Contract Documents. 
 
Effective 4-18-17 Bid Documents may be obtained (digitally) and/or examined free of charge at 
the Architects Office 15 East Market St. Corning, NY. 
 
There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting 5-01-17 at 10am at the project location. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ian Wood at Ian@PreservationArchitects.com. 
 
The City of Olean Urban Renewal Agency has been and will continue to be an equal 
opportunity organization. All qualified Minority and Women-Owned Business Enterprise 
(MWBE) suppliers, contractors and/or businesses will be afforded equal opportunity without 
discrimination because of race, religion, national origin, sex, age, disability, sexual preference or 
Vietnam Era Veterans status. 


